
 

 
 

 

 

Notice of Nuisance Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that a nuisance hearing will be held at Tipton City Hall, 101 E Moniteau 

St, on Mon., March 2, 2020, at 6:30 p.m. This notice is in accordance with Ordinance 19-08.   

 

For more information or if you require special accommodations please contact City Clerk Jennifer 

Schmidt, 660.433.2323. 

 

 

 
Posted at city hall on Feb. 26, 2020, 2 p.m. 
 

 

 


